


CSL/SEC/CS/CORRESP/RTI/2024/1 August 28, 2024

Shri Rajiv
Shivganga Colony Flat No. 601
Near Medical College 
Sehore, Madhya Pradesh 426001

Sub: Information Under Right to Information Act

Dear Sir,

1. Please refer your RTI request no. CSLTD/R/E/24/00043 dated August 07, 2024. The 
reply to the information sought under the said request is given below: 

(i) Vacancy Notification Ref No. CSL/P&A/RECTT/CMSRU PERMA/Vacancy
Notification_Officers/2023/2 Dated 03.01.2024

In reference to the advertisement regarding the recruitment of Deputy Manager
Administration in CSL-MSRU, kindly provide the status of the recruitment.

(ii) The number of application received and the number of applications rejected.

(iii) Application number of rejected applications along with the reason of rejection.

Reply (i) to (iii)

The recruitment for the post of Deputy Manager (Administration) in CMSRU vide 
Vacancy Notification Ref No. CSL/P&A/RECTT/CMSRU PERMA/Vacancy 
Notification_Officers/2023/2 dated January 03, 2024 is on-going. The disclosure of 
information relating to the on-going recruitment process may hinder the said process 
and may also have a deleterious impact on public interest and will serve no public 
purpose. Hence, the said information may be provided only after the selection 
process is completed and specific request is received under the Right to Information 
Act, 2005.

2. If you are not satisfied with the above reply, you may prefer an appeal within 30 days 
from the date of receipt of this letter to Shri Bejoy Bhasker, Director (Technical) & Appellate 
Authority, Cochin Shipyard Limited, Administrative Building, Cochin Shipyard Premises, 
Perumanoor, Kochi 682 015.

Thanking You,
         Yours faithfully,

                                              Syamkamal N

                               Company Secretary & CPIO


